Dear VValued Customers,

We are excited to announce enhancements to our transportation services aimed at providing you
with a more efficient and enjoyable experience.

New Features
o Increased frequency of service on all major routes.
e Introduction of a mobile app for real-time tracking of vehicles.
o Enhanced customer support with extended hours of operation.

These improvements are part of our commitment to delivering exceptional service to our
community. We value your feedback and look forward to serving you better.

Effective Date

The enhancements will go into effect on January 15, 2024.
Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,
The Transportation Services Team



